
11 April 1975 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 
1735 Highland Place # 25 
Berkeley 94709 

Dear Paul, 

I received your memorandum on CIA activities and the Warren 

Commission investigation last night and Iread it with interest 

- and admiration. You have organized the material cogently and 

succinctly and presented it in a scholarly manner. I hope that 

4+ will impress the bodies now engaged in investigating the CIA 

and that your perceptive suggestions will be followed up. 

I will not, of course, divulge the material that you 

flagged as confidential. 

As to copies of Accessories, the book has been out of print 

for a very long time now. I was told about a year ago that 

copies were available from an out-of-print dealer, Q. M. Dabney Gey 

Box 31061-A, Washington, D.C. 20031. But I do not know if Dabney ~ 

still has copies at this time. If not, I am sorry to say that L 

simply de not know what to suggest. Please give my best regards 

to Peter Dale Scott and tell him that I am really regretful that 

I cannot be helpful about copies of the book. , 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syfvia Meagher 
302 West 12 St 
NYC 10014


